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1991 ANNUAL MEETING -- Enclosed is the program for the 1991 
Annual Meeting, coming up November 1-2, and being coordinated 
this year by Stephen Gunter, WTS 1st Vice President. Arrange­
ments for meals and airport pick-ups are being handled by Western 
Evangelical Seminary. You will need to make your own housing 
arrangements, as usual; note the information in the brochure. 

CALL FOR PAPERS -- Note also the enclosed Call for Papers for the 
1992 WTS Meeting. 

PROPOSED CONSTITUTIONAL REVISIONS -- Pursuant to action taken at 
last November's meeting, a set of proposed changes in the WTS 
Bylaws has been drafted and is included with this mailing. 
Please read carefully the accompanying Memo from the Executive 
Committee which gives the rationale for the recommended changes. 

WTS JOURNAL UPDATE -- Al l WTS members should have received by now 
VoJJ1me 24 ( 1989) of thP. We~leyan Theo logical Journa L If you did 
not receive your copy, please let me know. I am happy to pass 
along word from Editor Paul Bassett that Vol. 25:1, containing 
the papers from the 1989 .meeting, has been typeset, and Vol. 25:2 
(the index volume) is in preparation. 

HONORARY MEMBERS -- Our Bylaws provide that charter members, or 
anyone who retires after being a member for 20 years or more, 
continues as an Honorary Member, with full membership rights and 
privileges but without further payment of dues. In changing over 
to our present computer system, we failed to mention this and to 
provide a code for Honorary Members, which may have created some 
confusion. If you are an Honorary Member, be assured that you 
are exempt from further membership renewals. 

WTS INTERNATIONAL -- WTS members will be interested to know that 
we now have members in Australia, Bahamas, Bolivia, Brazil, Costa 
Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, England, Germany, Honduras, 
Indonesia, Ivory Coast, Japan, Kenya, Korea, Macao, The 
Netherlands, Nigeria, Northern Ireland, Italy, Papua New Guinea, 
The Philippines, Portugal, Scotland, Sierra Leone, Singapore, 
South Africa, Spain, Swaziland, Trinidad, and the Virgin Islands, 
in addition to the U.S. and Canada. Recently a group of pastors 
in Seoul, Korea, joined. Also, the WTS Journal is received by 
a number of seminaries and colleges around the world. 

-- Howard A. Snyder, Secretary-Treasurer 
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